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46th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the UPR of Cambodia under 4th Cycle
08 May 2024, 09:00 – 12:30 hrs

Thank you, Madam Vice- President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cambodia and thanks their presentation  of national report. 
 
We recognize the steps taken by Cambodia to implement the recommendations from its last UPR. We acknowledge Cambodia’s significant progress and achievements in poverty reduction, rural development, and infrastructure improvements.  

In spirit of cooperation, Bangladesh offers the following recommendations to Cambodia:

One, continue efforts to establish a National Human Rights Institution in accordance with Paris principles;

Two, take further measures to combat human trafficking by implementing its National Strategic Plan for Counter Trafficking in Persons;

Three, intensify efforts to prioritize education, improve teaching quality, and expand infrastructure to ensure inclusive and quality education for all. 

We wish Cambodia success in its review.

I thank you. 
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